
This temporary partial road closure  
will allow for the safe and controlled 
demolition of certain buildings and 
infrastructure located immediately 
adjacent to Cemetery Road.
 
We appreciate your patience as we 
work to ensure the safety of the public 
and all those involved in this project.

May 2, 2022 - July 1, 2022
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Questions? Please contact  
communications@belco.bm

The following businesses will remain 
open and accessible:

Motorists and pedestrians are advised to 
use alternative routes via St. John’s Road 
and Serpentine Road during these times. 
For your safety, there will be no through 
access granted for pedestrians or 
vehicular traffic during this road closure.

We appreciate your understanding as we build Bermuda’s energy future.
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Learn more: belco.bm/asset-retirement


